

Scotforth St Paul's Primary and Nursery School Scotforth Road Lancaster LA1 4SE

> Tel: 01524 65379 Head Teacher: Mrs A. Aylott

e-mail: head@scotforth-st-pauls.lancs.sch.uk website: www.scotforth-st-pauls.lancs.sch.uk

01/06/2020

Dear parents,

This pack of work is for the first 2 weeks back at school.

The new pack of work contains a set of activities split into days. The children of key workers who will be attending Nursery will be completing the same activities. I have tried to make them accessible to all of the children with extension activities for the older children.

Please continue to do as little or as much of the pack that you want to. Had Nursery been open fully these are the activities I would have done this half term.

I have only planned 2 weeks of activities as advice may change in the future about the reopening of schools to more children. We will be emailing all children again over the next 2 weeks. The pack contains a balloon that you will need in week 2 and a packet of sweets that are for anytime!

On Wednesday in week 2 we will be hearing the story of the big blue train. You can google Big Blue train Julia Jarman to see a few teachers reading it on youtube or Myself and Mrs Todd will attempt to put it on FOSSY facebook. In the pack are a few pages from the story so that children can pick out the beginning and end.

I will be writing reports for children who were already in Nursery in March 2020. These will be able to be picked up from school or will be posted.

At this time, I think we should assume that sports days and leavers parties are cancelled. For children going to school in September I will be speaking to your child's new Reception teacher by phone/video link and will also send them a copy of your child's tracking grid. Mrs Todd and I are missing all of you very much. You are very welcome to email us and tell us what you have been up to. If you need any support then please email me or ring school and ask to speak to me.

R. Abhinen

Mrs Ruth Atkinson









